
1

Subject: Please pause finalizing the Comp Plan

From: Rachel Shaw  
Sent: Thursday, May 8, 2025 7:46 PM 
To: City Council <CityCouncil@a2gov.org>; Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Please pause finalizing the Comp Plan 

Too few people have had a chance to hear about or participate in the discussion. There 
are plenty of reasons to slow down the process and take into account the needs of ALL 
current residents of the city, not just future anticipated or hoped for residents. 

Variety in housing is not a bad thing, but allowing 3 story apartments side by side with 
ranch style houses is not a good idea. No question the ranch house will be over 
shadowed. Literally! 

Please slow this process down and encourage all residents to give input into this very 
important decision about our city. 

Rachel Shaw 
1809 Fair St. 


